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We are delighted to share the latest updates from ourSLIPS project (Service Learning In Primary 

Schools) - a collaborative initiative between partners coming from 7 countries and dedicated to 

bringing the transformative power of service-learning  to primary schools across Europe. 

It is with great excitement that we share the final version of the SLIPS Toolkit,created as a result of 

the Service Learning in Primary Schools (SLIPS) project. The project partners created it based on 

their knowledge and experiences with service-learning implementation with primary school 

teachers and students in schools and universities, the research and need assessment conducted 

through activities in the SLIPS project, and the methodology and experiences obtained from the 

previous SLUSIK project, which focused on implementing service-learning among secondary 

school students.  

In addition,  our SLIPS Toolkit has been fully translated from English into all partner languages: 

Bosnian, Croatian, French, Lithuanian, Portuguese, Slovak and Spanish. These materials are 

specifically designed to help teachers and students implement service-learning activities 

smoothly, incorporating localized content to reflect the unique cultural and linguistic needs of 

each community. 

The SLIPS project includes a dedicated E-Learning Platform offering Self-Managed Learning 

Courses in all partner languages. These courses support educators in applying service-learning in 

primary schools, with flexible, step-by-step content designed for local contexts.  

SLIPS is making a great contribution to the European Year of Skills by addressing the critical need 

for inclusive training and upskilling in education. By equipping educators with  

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

innovative tools and methodologies, we aim to inspire a new generation of socially aware and 

civically engaged young learners. 

We invite you to explore the toolkit and our evolving resources on the SLIPS website and platform.  

We hope that you will join us on our SLIPS journey to learn more about Service Learning in Primary Schools 
and get inspired by our activities and results.  

Visit our website at: https://www.slips-eu.com/ 
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